
 

 

Camden County announces 

Spring Litter Sweep 
April 13th through April 27th, 2019 

We need you for a good spring cleaning! 

How can you help?  Volunteer anytime between  

April 13-27 for our county-wide SPRING LITTER SWEEP. 

 

Groups can sign up by calling the Camden County Litter Hotline 

252-621-3940.  Leave your name, phone and location of pick-up.  

After the pick-up, NCDOT will pick up your bags. 

Individuals are challenged to the “One Person-One Bag” by 

picking up at least one bag around your home, dispose of 

your bag, and call the Hotline to report your activity. You 

will receive a Certificate for your participation. 

Show your pride in Camden County.  Take photos of your 

group and notify the Hotline 252-621-3940.  You may see 

your photo in the next “Camden Citizen Newsletter.” 
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